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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance has completed the construction of the 
Radcliffe Road Bridge.
Traffic Impact 
As soon as the chip seal has been applied two-way 
traffic will move over from the temporary road 
onto the new bridge, planned for early Thursday 
morning 3 September, weather dependent.

Work completion
Work started with the piling in June 2018. Close to 
500 piles were installed to support the bridge 
abutments. 

In October of that year we installed the beams for 
the bridge structure. 

Speed limit 
The temporary speed limit on the diversion road 
will be removed. The permanent speed limit on the 
bridge and Radcliffe Road will be 60km/h. 
The temporary road next to the bridge will be 
removed and the landscape will be reinstated.

Thank you for your continued understanding 
and patience while we complete the motorway 
alignment in your area.
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THE LIGHTS ARE ON!
We have tested the feature LED lighting behind the 
decorative aluminium panels on the local road bridges. 
They light up at night and the colour, tone and intensity 
can easily be changed to red for instance when the 
Crusaders play a home game. 
The image shows the testing of the lights at the Belfast 
Road Bridge. All three local bridges (Belfast, Radcliffe and 
Prestons) have LED lighting and three different botanical 
patterns integrated onto both sides of the bridges. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our office at 145 Winters 
Road in Mairehau, access from QEII Drive (left in and out only). Sign up for email updates online at                       
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc 

MORE VISUAL PROJECT INFORMATION
The CNC project involves local road and motorway 
bridges, subways, roundabouts and a shared use path. 
If you would like to know more about our structures 
and our project management watch our video series 
on our project website: www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc 

The Styx River Motorway Bridge with the separate pedestrians and cyclists 
bridge, in the background the Radcliffe Road Bridge in construction. 

Artist’s impression of the Radcliffe Road 
Bridge.

Looking back: centre pier Radcliffe Road 
Bridge in construction.


